
From the President  
 
It’s been a busy summer for your CHRVA Board and Staff. There are so many new things for 
the coming season that I can’t urge you enough to read this issue of Digs from top to bottom! 
 
Registration  
Webpoint will be open for registrations on September 15. At that point you can begin registering 
your team/club members and assembling your teams. 
 
Nothing has changed for the Juniors’ program. 
 
All Officials who work at Junior matches are required to get a background check. If the system 
does not show a positive background check, you will not receive any assignments. 
 
There is a small change to the Adults’ program. The “CHRVA Club” has been dismantled. If 
your team belonged to an actual club, you will find that club name in the list. If your team was in 
the “fake club,” CHRVA Club, that no longer exists. Instead you will find your team name in the 
list of clubs. 
 
Changes to the Adults’ Program 
The Board voted to make some changes to the Adults’ program. 
 
As outlined in a subsequent article, the adults are no longer required to wear matching bottoms. 
Each player on the team may wear whatever bottoms they prefer. The uniform jerseys must 
continue to follow the rules as they are stated in the National rule book 
 
If your team is in a club, the rules for borrowing players have changed. First, a complete adult 
team is now defined as seven players to allow a team to use a libero. When your team is reduced 
to fewer than seven players, the team may borrow however many players needed to make up a 
roster of seven players for the day. Also, instead of only being allowed to borrow one player 
from a club team of the same level, a team may borrow up to two players from a lateral team. 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful season! 

cezigbo
header


